
appreciated. It is the desire of all concerned in the paper to
improve it, and gain for it a wider circulation; and this end
may be attained through a hearty co-operation of all workers
to thoroueghy read the LEAFLET for themselves, that they may
be in a position to recommend it to others. Any Missionary
letters or items will be gladly received by your Editor, and
may serve to arouse a warmer interest in the Branches, among
whom the little paper aims to be both interesting and
instructive in their mission work. We were indeed pleased
to welcome so many'at the reception on Friday evening, and
doubly honoured that the House of Bishops should be so well
represented. We are increasing quite rapidly in number of
Life Members, and feel ourselves very much to be congratu-
lated upon the latest addition, Mrs. David Lindsay, wife of
Archdeacon Lindsay, of Waterloo. Ever active in all woman's
work, and as President of St. Luke's Branch, Waterloo, we
heartily welcome her in her new position. This Life Member-
ship fee is to be devoted to the Shingwauk Home. We nave
also the pleasure of welcoming a new Junior Branch, at Brome.
The young people have taken up the work very enthusiasti-
cally, and we hope will prove themselves faithful Auxiliary
mnembers. Our prayers and good wishes are all with them in
their undertaking.

Mrs. Brander, Secretary of funior work, writes that she has
an extra copy of Awake, a yearly Magazine, for which she
solicits as a subscriber, ahy member of a Junior Branch, or
a Junior Branch itself. The paper is an excellent medium.
for mission news.

Havelock Branch held its regular meeting on August 17th.
The meeting was both pleasant and profitable. Work for a
bale is progressing, and as there is a good supply of useful
articles, they hope to send it off in the autumn,

We are truly sorry that, owing to the recent meetings, and
the fact that our own regular meetings have not yet commen-
ced, we have been unable to-obtain more than one missionary
letter for this issue.
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